Dear Participant,

Thank you for signing up for the Sexual and Gender Minority Health Research Summer Intensive Series
(SGM SIS). Before the SGM SIS starts, we'd appreciate your feedback on your knowledge about SGM
health research by Friday, June 9: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NR8DPB5.

Your answers will help us better understand the training needs of those enrolled in the SGM SIS.

Thank you for your time!
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